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YEAR 6 VE DAY: The children in Year 6 enjoyed a VE-Day style celebration as part of their World War 

2 studies! All children will mark Remembrance day tomorrow in the playground, as part of our traditional 

remembrance service. 

  
 

CINEMA TRIP: All children at Whitchurch Primary School will be visiting the cinema next week to see 

‘Lyle, Lyle Crocodile’, based on the popular children’s book. Please be prompt on Wednesday 15th 

November as we will be leaving early for the showing. 

 

INSET DAY: …and please don’t come to school at all on Friday 17th November, as staff will be training 

at LSP central in Portishead! We plan to look at the teaching guides ‘Walkthrus’ by Tom Sherrington. 

 

BEHAVIOUR REMINDER: In order to encourage great behaviour at Whitchurch Primary School, a 

reminder of our behaviour system. Every child starts on the sun at the beginning of the day, and excellent 

behaviour is recognised by a move on to the rainbow! Such behaviour can result in certificates, class points 

and raffle tickets, see the posters below! 

Should children not decide to make the right choices, they will then miss time from play to think about 

their choices. We hope our system will help all children to 'achieve our best together'. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Christmas Events: 

1.12.23: Whitchurch Village Christmas Light Switch on. 7.12.23: Christmas Jumper Day. 

8.12.23: Christmas Carol Concert.    12.12.23: KS1 Nativity at 2pm 

13.12.23: KS1 Nativity at 10am    13.12.23: Christmas Dinner Day 

14.12.23: Breakfast with Santa.    14.12.23: Christmas Parties. 

 

 

 

                            



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter will close at the end of this term as a form of communication. From then onwards please refer to 

class dojo for information, this week’s updates are below: 
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